
National Maritime Center 
Providing Credentials to Mariners  
 

3/13/2017 For the latest in merchant mariner credentialing, visit our website at https://www.uscg.mil/nmc. Page | 1 
 The National Maritime Center is an ISO 9001:2008 compliant organization.  
 “One Mission, One Team, One Voice”  

Merchant Marine Personnel Advisory Committee 
March 2017 Meeting 

The Merchant Marine Personnel Advisory Committee and its working groups are scheduled to 
meet March 22-23, 2017, at United States Coast Guard Headquarters in Washington, D.C.  
Although the meetings are open to the public, attendees must pre-register to be admitted. 

Additional details about the location, point of contact, how to submit comments, and the 
agenda can be found in the Federal Register Volume 82, Issue 24, published on February 7, 
2017. 

Sincerely, 

/K. R. Martin/ 

Kirsten R. Martin 
Captain, U.S. Coast Guard 
Commanding Officer 
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